
Cumberland Valley Band Boosters 
 

Jan 22, 2018, 6:30pm General Membership Meeting  

ATTENDEES 
On file 

AGENDA 

Last Meeting Follow-up 

1. Formal introduction of new Board of Directors, and thanks to outgoing 

members.  

New Business 

● Winter concert 2/8, Echoes in the Dome 2/3/18 

● Show Design for upcoming band season. Show will be based on student 

feedback. Students will be able to submit until 1/31 

● President gave Powerpoint presentation regarding changes and legality of 

current student accounts. As of August 19, 2018, student accounts will 

end, and all funds will be incorporated into the General Fund 

● February will be the last sale for grocery cards 

● Going forward, changes will be made to how funds are withdrawn 

● We are unable to demand a membership fee 

● New Handbooks will delete all mention of student accounts 

● New pln was approved by Cumberland Valley School District. Notification 

came from Mike Diefenbach  

● Multiple coordinators are need for proposed fundraising. Mentioned 

during the meeting: Bingo, Alumni, Sponsorship / Advertising, Echoes, 

Sub Sale, Feed the Kids 

● Discussion about grant writer that Nicole contacted. Person is a college 

student that has 4 ideas thus far 

● Discussion about Alumni list, and potential for email campaign as well 

as an Alumni Night. We would like to address this group as a possible 

avenue for a large endowment to the band 



○ Approximately 1 chaperone for every 10 students is needed 

○ Chaperones must pay trip fee as well 

○ Food is included except for the trip down and back 

○ More information will be presented as time draws closer 

○ Jen Cannon is the contact person for chaperone information  

 
Meeting adjourned 

 


